PAX ROMANA

INTERNATIONAL CATHOLIC MOVEMENT FOR INTELLECTUAL AND CULTURAL AFFAIRS

GENERAL SECRETARIAT

; FRIBOURG (Switzerland)
Tel. 037 7 226 49

14, Rue St Michel

Reference T /LM 28th June 1960

Miss Maria de Lourdes Pintasilgo,

Avenida Infante Santo-lote parti€ular No.2-9 D,
Lisbonne

Portugal

Dear Maria,

You will have received my telegram about the arrival of
No&l Ross. I hope you managed to put him up somewhere cheaply.
He has to wait in Portugal to get a visa for Morocco and a ship
to take him there.

It would be very useful if you could arrange for No¥l to
meet some of the student and graduate cireles in Lisbon. He is
a man with very wide experience, and he can bring you up to date
about the situation of our federations both in Asia and Africa,
which he has recently visited.

I am sFand%ég QL“QHIQEMQmst moment,

but No&l's arrival in Lisbon is off-schedule, and we did not know
about it before.

How are you doing yourself? What are your plans for the
future? If you ever have time, you might write me a few lines,
apart from your articles, which by the way, are tremendously
appreciated here.

With best wishes,

o

Thom Kersti&ns



